
Frequently asked questions re The Dye Garden Exhibition 2017 

 

Q  My Parish magazine has 4-6 June as the date, but the posters say 2-4 June – which is correct? 

A  Yes, sorry about this – we made a mistake in our Parish magazine copy – the correct dates are 

Friday 2nd June until Sunday 4th June, 10.30-4 each day 

  

Q  Will there be handmade items for sale at the exhibition? 

A  Not this time.  For our exhibition, we really wanted to showcase our very best work – some of 

which is incredibly time-consuming and so not commercially viable.  Some of the exhibitors are 

willing to work to commission, and if this is the case, their contact details will be displayed with their 

exhibit 

  

Q  Are there other exhibitions or sales planned? 

A  Yes!  We will hold our Christmas Sale at the Textile Studios on Saturday 25th Nov 2017.  In the 

summer of 2018 we are also planning a sale of work. 
 


